
Walterboro City Council 

City Hall 

Special Called Meeting 

May 16, 2023 

Minutes 

 

A Special Called Meeting of Walterboro City Council was held at City Hall on Tuesday May 16, 2023, with 

Mayor Bill Young presiding. 

Present: Joined in the meeting were: Mayor Bill Young, Councilmembers: Carl Brown, Judy Bridge, Paul 

Siegel, James Broderick, and Ladson Fishburne. City Manager Jeff Molinari, City Clerk Adrienne Nettles, 

City Attorney Brown McLeod, and Utilities Director Wayne. Councilmember Greg Pryor was not in 

attendance. 

Call to Order: 

With the above-mentioned Councilmembers present, Mayor Young called the meeting to order. 

Public Input on Agenda Items: 

There was no public input on agenda items. 

New Business: 

1. Consideration of Extending City Manager’s Contract through June 6, 2026. 

There was some discussion among Council to clarify the monetary value of annual leave that the City 

Manager would be eligible to convert to cash for the duration of his contract.  Hearing no further discussion, 

a motion to extend the City Manager's contract was made by Councilmember Brown, seconded by 

Councilmember Fishburne, all in favor motion carries. 

A motion was made to go into Executive Session by Councilmember Broderick, seconded by 

Councilmember Bridge. Mayor Young explained that City Council would be going into Executive Session 

to discuss the provision of water and sewer service to northwest Walterboro, and to discuss a Contractual 

Matter - 114 North Walter Street. 

Executive Session: 

1. Provision of water and sewer service to northwest Walterboro. 

2. Contractual Matter – 114 North Walter Street. 

A motion to come out of Executive Session was made by Councilmember Brown, seconded by 

Councilmember Broderick, all in favor motion carries. 

There being no further business to consider, a motion to adjourn was made by Councilmember Fishburne, 

seconded by Councilmember Broderick, and passed unanimously. Mayor Young adjourned the meeting at 

6:19 P.M. Notice of the meeting was distributed with the agenda packets, to all local media, posted on the 

City Hall bulletin board and posted on the City’s website at least twenty-four hours prior to the meeting. 



Respectfully, 

 

          Adrienne Nettles 

          City Clerk 

 


